CHERWELL DISTRICT COUNCIL

Town and Country Planning (Development Management Procedure) (England) Order 2010
Notice under Article 13(3) of Application for Planning Permission accompanied by an Environmental Statement

Proposed development at Land for Commercial Units West of College House Farm, Longford Park Road, Bodicote (14/01841/REM)
I give notice that Taylor Wimpey Oxfordshire have applied to Cherwell District Council on 29 October 2014 for reserved matters to 05/01337/OUT for proposed commercial units for B1 use adjacent to the Oxford Road, including 65 associated parking spaces and the application is accompanied by an addendum (updated ecological statement) to the environmental statement received in respect of 05/01337/OUT.

The proposal constitutes “major” development. 

Members of the public may inspect copies of:

· the application

· the plans

· the addendum to the environmental statement

· and other documents submitted with the application

at Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxfordshire, OX15 4AA between the hours of 8.45am – 5.15pm on Monday to Friday inclusive during the period of 21days beginning with the date of this notice.  Details of the application are available to view through the Council’s website via the Online Planning Service at http://www.publicaccess.cherwell.gov.uk/online-applications/
Copies of the application and addendum to the Environmental Statement have also been sent to the Bodicote Parish Council and Banbury Town Council. 
Members of the public may obtain copies of the application and addendum to the Environmental Statement by prior appointment from Taylor Wimpey Oxfordshire, Windrush Court Suite J, Abingdon Business Park, Abingdon, OX14 1SY. The Cost of receiving a copy of the ecological statement will be £5.
Anyone who wishes to make representations about this application should write to the Head of Public Protection and Development Management at Cherwell District Council, Bodicote House, Bodicote, Banbury, Oxfordshire, OX15 4AA by 4 December 2014. Please quote Application Number 14/01841/REM on all correspondence.
Dated 13 November 2014                                      

Sue Smith, Chief Executive
Cherwell District Council

